
 

 

 

MFA Rail Facility will write grain checks on Tuesdays and Thursdays 

each week. 

Checks will only be written upon request due to the high demand for 

January (or later) payments. 

When requesting your payments, please let us know if you would like 

to pick up your check at the office, or if you want us to mail it to you. 

 


